
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
PLE PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL BE NO 
CREATIVE ARTS OR READING EGGS  
 

S ON MONDAY 22ND MAY. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE THERE 2D 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 
RM Maths On 

School Run Clubs On 
 

Monday 
5th Nov 
 
 

 

Tuesday 

6th Nov 
 
 
 

Wednesday  

7th Nov 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thursday  
8th Nov 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday 
9th Nov 
 
 

► Cheerleading (Y1-3)  - Lunchtime Club 

► Drum Lessons  
► Mini Tennis - After School Club 
 
 

► Guitar Lessons 
► Hockey  - After School Club 
► ZKT Dance - After School Club 
 

 
 
► Tempest School Photographer 
► Guitar Lessons 
► 2.30pm and 6.45pm Presentation to 
Year 6 Parents -  France Trip 
► PFO - After School Club 
► Little House of Science - After School 
Club  
  
 
► Year 2 to Claydon House 
► Year 4 Swimming – 4L 
► Mousewizards (Rec, Y1 & 2) -   
Lunchtime Club 
► Smart Raspberry - After School Club 
► Through The Wardrobe - After School 
Club 
 
 
► Extra Drum Lesson (in lieu of 29/10) 
► 8.20am – 9.00am Uniform Shop  
► La Jolie Ronde - Lunchtime Club 
► Cheerleading - Lunchtime Club 
► Rugby Tots - After School Club 

 

Forthcoming Dates 
 

W/C Monday 12th November – Anti-Bullying 
Week (Odd Socks Day) 
Friday 16th November – Children In Need Day 
Thursday 22nd November – Year 6 Visit to Tring 

LETTERS, SCHOOLCOMMS AND FLYERS SENT HOME 
THIS WEEK 

LETTERS 

Remembrance Day Parade – House Captains and 
School Council 

Rec – On-Line Health Assessment 
All Years – Operation Christmas Child 

All Years – HS2 Impact on Robertswood 
SCHOOLCOMMS 

Non-Uniform Day and Tuck Shop 

Year 5 Presentation on Selection Process 
Robertswood Rangers – FA Press Release 

Y5 and 6 – Table Tennis League 
Poppy Appeal 

FLYERS 

ROBERTSWOOD SCHOOL 

WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 5
TH

 NOVEMBER 

 

 
You should have now received a leaflet with 

details of Operation Christmas Child. 
The last day for bringing your box into school is 

Monday 19th November. If you would like 
further information, you can visit their website 
“operationchristmaschild.org.uk”. Please make 
sure that your completed shoeboxes have been 

returned to school before this date. 
 

 
BE SAFE 

 

POPPY APPEAL 

We will be selling poppies next week. Please 

send your child in with a donation to the Poppy 

Appeal. Thank you.  

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 

We will once again be supporting this brilliant 
charity and all the fantastic work it does for 
children. On Friday 16th November, children are 
asked to bring a donation of at least £1 and to 
wear as many SPOTS and STRIPES as they can 
instead of their school uniform. 
The School Council will be selling Pudsey 
merchandise during that week (dates and 
times to follow) and these accessories can also 

be worn to school on that Friday. 



 

 


